
Well done everybody! 

Welcome back 

Welcome back to everyone. A big welcome to all of our new 

children and to Mrs. Weretelnikow who is joining us as our 

SENDCo and who is teaching Y2W this year.  

All of the children have settled well and we are now just 

waiting for a few Nursery children to join us and we will be 

complete.  

I am still teaching on Monday and Tuesday and so it is  

easier to see me from Wednesday to Friday. However if 

the issue is urgent I will of course make time on Monday 

and Tuesday.  Please contact the school office. 

Dinner times are proving very successful with the children. Mrs. Bradshaw and 

her team in the kitchen and Mrs. Hemming and her team of midday              

supervisors have worked so hard to make things work. Mrs. Wormleighton and      

Mrs. Yorke have also worked hard to help ensure things work smoothly. 

The children have been magnificent! Lunchtimes are calmer and children are 

getting to know children they may not have spoken to before. Our Y2 servers 

are amazing. ☺ 

In this system consistency is important. Please check the menu a week ahead 

and order a sandwich lunch for your child if they do not like the hot option. 

Sandwiches need to be booked a week in advance on the Friday before at 

10.00 am.   
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From Monday we are asking children not to bring toys to school. We will be 

providing toys and books for the children at playtime. If your child needs to 

bring a toy to school we will keep it in school where it 

can be seen and then give it back at the end of the day.  

Miss Judson has not returned to school as she is unwell. Mrs. Testa who many 

of you will know, is teaching 1J at the moment. 

We send Miss Judson and her family our love and best wishes. We hope she 

has a speedy recovery. 

 

Julia Daine  
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Are you interested in taking a more active role in the management and       

strategic direction of the school? 

We have four vacancies on the Governing Body of the school. Being a school 

governor is a very important role and ensures that parents have a voice.  

We have two parent governor vacancies and two co-opted vacancies. If you are 

interested please leave a message at the School Office for Rhoda Brady or 

Amie Jackson to talk about what is involved in being a governor. There will be 

an informal coffee morning with the governors—please 

look out for the date. 
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